
!"#$%&'()'*$+$+,(
-.//0121+3*0(%0$"1%

454674548(*9:(



UPDATED TITLE IX REGULATION

• The Biden Administration proposed new Title IX 
regulations in July 2022. The final regulations 
were supposed to be released in May 2023, but 
they were delayed until October 2023 and now 
again until March 2024. 

• The updated regulations will result in an 
updated University Title IX policy and will result 
in significant changes to our processes. 
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Exclusionary Rule Changes

u





Questions?


